WHEELER TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS
PUBLIC HEARING

The Wheeler Township Board will hold
 a public hearing on the proposed township budget 
for fiscal year 2020-2021 at the 
Wheeler Township Hall on June 9, 2020 at 6:30 PM.

The Property Tax Millage Rate proposed to be levied 
to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.  
A copy of the budget is available for public inspection at the 
clerk’s office, Wheeler Township hall.



Kelly A. Bushre
Wheeler Township Clerk
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